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WINTER TAX COLLECTION 

Taxes may be paid in person t 312 East Central Road 
from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm on: 

December 31, 2012 
February 28, 2013 

 
You can call 517-238-4435 for an appointment if you 
like or feel free to just stop by. 
 
A locked drop box has recently been installed at my 
home.  It is located next to the steps to the office door 
on the east side for your convenience when paying 
your taxes. 
 
Payments are to be mailed to the following address:  
Nancy A. Price, 312 East Central Road, Coldwater, 
MI 49036.  Please make check payable to OVID 
TOWNSHIP.  Receipts will be provided only if a 
self-addressed stamped envelope is included with the 
tax payment.  Payments must be received February 
28, 2013 or they are considered delinquent – 
postmarks are not accepted.  Ovid Township does not 
accept credit or debit cards for payment.  NO 
SUNDAY OR HOLIDAY PAYMENTS. 
 

DEFERED SUMMER 2012 TAXES 
 

Payment must be received by February 14, 2013 to 
avoid penalty. 
 
Tax information is also available on-line at  
www.ovidtownship.org 
 
___________________________________________ 
 

TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETINGS 
 

Township Board meetings are held the second 
Monday of the month at 7:30 pm at the Ovid 
Township Hall, 381 S. Angola Road.  All meetings 
are open to the public and we encourage you to 
attend. 
 
___________________________________________ 

 
TOWNSHIP BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Sue Miller, Supervisor  517-238-4457 or 
    517-279-0014 
Judy Sabaitis, Clerk  517-238-9308 
Nancy Price, Treasurer  517-238-4435 
Ron Sampsel, Trustee  517-238-2173 
Larry Omo, Trustee  517-238-4322 
 
___________________________________________ 
 

CEMETERY LOTS AVAILABLE 
 

The township has three cemeteries with lots available 
to purchase – Lockwood, Sorter and Wilson 
Cemetery. The cost is $100 for each burial space. 
 
Contact George Baker, Sexton or Judy Sabaitis, Clerk 
for information regarding cemetery lots. 
 
___________________________________________ 
 

 CEMETERY SEASONAL 
DECORATIONS 

 
Just a reminder that all decorations must be removed 
on or before April 1st each spring and on or before 
November 1st each fall.  Any seasonal grave 
decorations not removed by these dates, may be 
removed and discarded by the township sexton. 
 
___________________________________________ 
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PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS 
 

The Planning Commission meetings are the first 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30 pm at the Ovid 
Township Hall, 381 S. Angola Road. 
 
___________________________________________ 
 

TOWNSHIP ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 
 

Russ Jennings  office:  517-238-5999 
   fax:      517-238-9631 
 
Russ is available on Tuesday and Thursday from 8:00 
am to noon at the Ovid Township Hall, 381 S. 
Angola Road. 
 
Reminder:  Zoning Permits are required on all 
construction including accessory buildings whether 
permanent or portable, and fences.  Sheds under 100 
sq. feet, please contact our zoning administrator. 
 
E-mail address:   ovidtownship@wildblue.net 
 
Zoning Permits must be displayed in a prominent 
place. 
 
___________________________________________ 
 

TOWNSHIP ASSESSOR 
 

Sue Miller, Assessor office:   517-279-0014 
   fax:       517-279-1272 
 
SM Assessing Service 
20 W. Chicago Street 
Coldwater, MI 49036 
 
Please contact this office if you need to change your 
mailing address or have a problem with the legal 
description. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wishing you and your family the best in the 
upcoming Holiday Season.  We would like to extend 
our appreciation in having the opportunity to 
continue to serve.  Feel free, at any time, to contact 
any of the board members  with your concerns and 
comments. 
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